
From 6th April 2007 legislation under the Housing Act 2004 (as amended by the Localism 
Act 2011) means that all new tenancy deposits must be protected by one of three 
government-authorised providers; 

The government wants to make sure tenants’ deposits are protected so that 

1. Tenants get all or part of their deposit back when they are entitled to it. 

2. Any disputes between tenants and landlords or agents will be easier to resolve.

3. 3. Tenants are encouraged to look after the property they are renting.  




